HITCHAM & TAPLOW SOCIETY
57th Annual General Meeting

2nd December 2016 at 8pm

The Village Centre

NOTICE AND AGENDA

1. Welcome to the meeting
2. Attendance and apologies for absence

3. Approval of the minutes of the 2015 AGM

4. President’s address and report
5. Treasurer’s report

6. Elections:

a. President Eva Lipman has indicated that she is willing to stand for a further year.

b. Vice-Presidents: Tony Hickman, Bernard Trevallion and Fred Russell have each indicated that they are willing to stand for a further year.

c. It is proposed that Karl Lawrence be elected as a Vice-President

d. The post of Chairman will become vacant and nominations are requested
e. Secretary Roger Worthington has indicated that he is willing to stand for a further year.

f. Treasurer Robert Hanbury has indicated that he is willing to stand for a further year.
g. Executive Committee:
The following members of the Executive Committee have indicated that they are willing to stand for a further year: Heather Fenn, Charlotte Greeves, Robert Harrap, Zoe Hatch, Alastair Hill, Barrie Peroni, Nigel Smales, Louise Symons, Miv Wayland-Smith.
Any person wishing to stand for election to the committee should advise the secretary at least two weeks before the date of the meeting.

7. Any other business
End of meeting approximately 8.45pm
Following the close of the formal meeting, there will be a talk:

Millionaires and their Thameside Mansions

By Keith Parry of Maidenhead Heritage Centre

Notes:

1. Paid up members shall be entitled to one vote each with a maximum of two votes per household or corporation

2. Only votes cast at the meeting shall be valid but paid up members may appoint a proxy in writing to vote on their behalf.

3. Non-members are welcome to attend but are not entitles to vote.

4. The annual subscription is £7. Forms will be available at the meeting or from the Treasurer.

Roger Worthington, Secretary

07787556309 roger@worthingtonia.co.uk
